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Five workstreams. One goal: To make life in our hospitals truly outstanding for patients,

staff, volunteers and visitors
Check out our website for more information: www.nwangliaft.nhs.uk
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	TITLE
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	AUTHOR
	Paul Denton, Deputy Company Secretary

	EXECUTIVE SPONSOR
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Taff Gidi, Company Secretary

	DATE OF MEETING
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	PRESENTED FOR
	Information


	PURPOSE OF THE REPORT

	This report provides a summary of the Trust’s High risks.


	EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

	The attached risk report is provided for information and discussion.


	COMMITTEES/SUBGROUP WHERE THIS ITEM HAS BEEN CONSIDERED

	HMC Cancelled due to Covid-19 pandemic


	RECOMMENDATIONS

	1. Information / Discussion
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	STRATEGIC GOALS THIS REPORT SUPPORTS (Check all that apply)

	Delivering outstanding care and experience
	(

	Recruiting developing and retaining our workforce
	(

	Improving and developing our services and infrastructure
	(

	Working together with local health and social care providers
	(

	Delivering financial sustainability
	(


	RISKS RELEVANT TO THE PAPER

	Risk ID
	Risk Description

	N/A
	


	OTHER IMPLICATIONS OF THE PAPER

	Legal/ Regulatory Relevance:
	Health and Social Care Act 2008 (Regulated Activities) Regulations 2014: Regulation 17 – Good Governance

	NHS Constitution Delivery 
	N/A

	Freedom of Information Release
	This report can be released under the Freedom of information Act 2000




	Equality and Diversity Implications (Check all that apply)

	Age
	Gender
	Ethnicity
	Disability
	Pregnancy/ Maternity
	Marriage/ Civil Partnership
	Religion/ Belief
	Sexual Orientation
	Gender Reassignment

	(
	(
	(
	(
	(
	(
	(
	(
	(

	Additional comments




Risk Update (21 Apr 2020)

	High Risks

	Division
	Number of Risks
	Level of Control
	Risk in Date

(Includes RAC)

	
	
	Adequate
	Inadequate
	

	Corporate
	8
	6
	2
	8

	Emergency & Medicine
	1
	1
	0
	1

	Surgery
	5
	5
	0
	2

	FISS
	3
	3
	0
	3

	Total
	17
	15
	2
	14


Total percentage of risks in date: 82%






Total percentage of risks graded as ‘inadequate’: 12%


	Significant Risks

	Division
	Number of Risks
	Level of Control
	Risk in Date

(Includes RAC)

	
	
	Adequate
	Inadequate
	

	Corporate
	12
	10
	2
	7

	Emergency & Medicine
	14
	12
	2
	10

	Surgery
	8
	8
	0
	4

	FISS
	9
	7
	2
	9

	Total
	43
	37
	6
	30


Total percentage of risks in date: 70%





Total percentage of risks graded as ‘inadequate’: 14%
Executive Summary
· In line with revised governance arrangements associated with the Covid-19 pandemic, the risk report will focus on high level risks.  A separate risk register is being maintained for Covid-19 risks and that will be reported separately.  Significant risks will be reviewed in line with existing arrangements and levels of assurance will be reported via this report.

· In line with interim governance arrangements all non-Covid-19 risks are subject to approval by Executive Directors (weekly).  All Covid-19 related risks are subject to approval through the Covid-19 Command and Control structure.  Risks are reviewed by ‘Gold Command’ on a weekly basis.  

· The number of high risks in date has improved marginally (1%) when compared to the previous month.  
· We have seen a drop in the percentage of risks in date, with the sharper drop on significant risks.  This was anticipated due to the ongoing response to Covid-19 which has impacted operational teams as follows:

· operational governance arrangements have been suspended or streamlined;

· redeployment of staff to support Covid-19 response;

· some staff working from home may not have appropriate access to Datix; and

· higher Covid-19 and Non-Covid-19 related sickness absences.

· There has been a small decrease in the number of risks recorded as ‘adequate’ when compared to the previous month.

· Risk Training is still being undertaken when operationally required.

· The Deputy Company Secretary continues to review all risks and produce a monthly risk report which is shared with the Executive and Divisional Triumvirates.
Paul Denton

Deputy Company Secretary

21 April 2020
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